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SECTION 001113 – ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
The Greenville Recreation and Parks Department (GRPD) will accept bids for the Eppes Recreation 
Center Addition & Renovations project after March 1, 2021. Sealed Proposals will be received by the City 
in the offices of Recreation and Parks, 2000 Cedar Ln. Greenville, NC 27858, at 2:00pm (Eastern 
Standard Time) on March 25, 2021, and publicly opened immediately thereafter, unless we have a 
reason to delay, at 3:00 pm. Bids shall be marked “SEALED BID”, addressed to the attention of Mr. Mike 
Watson, Greenville Recreation and Parks Department, and shall include the Name, Address, and License 
Number of the bidder, and the type proposal enclosed. COVID precautions will be followed.  
 
Contractors interested in bidding as prime bidders are required to attend the open mandatory pre-bid 
and preferred brand alternates meeting, which will be held March 9, 2021 at 10:00 am at the Eppes 
Recreation Center 400 Nash St. Greenville, NC 27834. COVID precautions will be followed.  
 
Complete plans and specifications for the project will be available from McGee Reprographics, 2095 S. 
Evans Street, Greenville, NC 27834.  (252) 752-4400 and electronically at  
http://www.carolinasplanroom.com/ after March 1, 2021. For information, contact Elizabeth Caliendo 
at HH Architecture (919) 828-2301 or ecaliendo@hh-arch.com. 
 
Minority and Women-Owned firms are encouraged to submit. 
 
The City Council of the City of Greenville reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
Owner: 
Mike Watson 
City of Greenville Recreation and Parks Department 
2000 Cedar Lane 
Greenville, NC 27858 
(252) 329-4539 Phone 
(252) 329-4062 
 
Architect: 
HH Architecture 
1100 Dresser Court 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
(919) 828-2301 
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